
North Point Elementary 

Kindergarten Registration 
 

Kindergarten Registration for the 2017-18 school year will take place on Wednesday, 
March 29th, from 8:00 am to 3:30 pm at North Point Elementary.  If you have neighbors who will 
have Kindergarten students for this upcoming school year, please help us by informing them of 
our Kindergarten registration date. 

 
Please bring the following items with you to registration: 

1. Proof of address (required for ALL patrons).  Recent utility bill or rental agreement.  A 
driver’s license does NOT qualify as proof of address. 

2. Original birth certificate (not a photocopy).  We will make copies of originals. Children 
must be 5 years old on or before September 1, 2017 to register for Kindergarten. 

3. Immunization records.  Immunizations do not need to be complete at registration, but do 
have to be complete by the first day of school. 

4. Court custodial documents, if applicable. 
5. Kindergarten students DO NOT need to come to registration. 

 

Pre-Registration 
To save you time in the registration process, we are offering 

online pre-registration.  Pre- registration will open on Wednesday, 
March 8th  and close on Monday, March 27th, at 3:30 pm. 

Please be aware that those who pre-register will 
still need to come to the school on Wednesday, March 
29th to sign forms and finalize the registration.  
  
Those who wish to pre-register may do so by following the link below or scanning the QR Code.  
The link for Kindergarten Pre-registration is also on our school web site at 
www.northpoint.alpineschools.org 
 

https://docs.google.com/a/alpinedistrict.org/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfvObshPn1
9yDf88_P4i1FuJzdCJkFeQAHxkv3wal-PlhZr1g/viewform 
 

We look forward to seeing you on the March 29th and working with your new 
Kindergarten students next year! 
  
3/8/17 


